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ALL THINGS NEW

          Sunday
June 21

Monday
June 22

Tuesday
June 23

Wednesday
June 24

Thursday
June 25

Friday
June 26

Sunday
June 28

Tuesday
June 30

Wednesday
July 1

Thursday
July 2

 Friday
July 3

	 9:30a	 Sunday School Groups	
	10:45a	 Worship Service
		  No Evening Activities	
		
	 9:00a	 Summer Music Camp

	 9:00a	 Summer Music Camp
	 	
	
	 9:00a	 Summer Music Camp

	 9:00a	 Summer Music Camp
	 6:00p	 Dinner Bunch
	
	 9:00a	 Summer Music Camp
	 5:00p	 Summer Music Camp 		
		     Performance		

	

	 9:30a	 Sunday School Groups	
	10:45a	 Worship Service
	12:05p	 Sonday’s Camp Parent/Camper
		    Meeting
	 5:00p	 The Collective
	 6:00p	 The Collective Concert	 	

	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women
	
	
	 8:30a	 Happy Agers
	 6:00p	 Pastor’s Prayer Meeting
	 6:00p	 NSYDE the Word

	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women
	 6:30p	 Summer Book Club
 
	 6:30a	 The Collective leaves for 
		    Mission Trip
		  Church Office Closed for
		    Independence Day

Tim Williams

Senior Pastor

THERE ARE A LOT OF 

NEW THINGS AROUND 

NORTHSIDE THIS SUMMER, 

AND THEY PROBABLY WILL 

IMPACT YOU-

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

There are a lot of new things around Northside this 
summer, and they probably will impact you – 

A New Way to Give

Online giving is now available just in time for summer 
travel.  Here’s how it works:
•	 Go to nbcvictoria.org
•	 Click on the “My Northside” (bottom of the red menu)
•	 Log in with your email address and password
•	 Go to the “Giving” tab
•	 “Click Here to Give Now”
•	 Set up your account.  You can give once, or set up a 
recurring gift.  We are only taking electronic checks now, 
no credit cards.  Call the office if you have any questions.

A New Van

Last week we were able to purchase a new van through the 
“Sinking Funds” (a fund where we save money from each 

budget year for expenses that we know are 
coming). Our church has saved up enough 
to purchase a new 15 passenger van with a 
center aisle.  This will greatly increase our 
capacity for trips, and will be very helpful with 
the Collective Mission Trip, camps, Saint’s 
Alive trips and more.  You may find yourself 
on it soon.  We still have our older people 
mover van as well.  Thank you Transportation 
Committee for working on this.

New Website Features

We are upgrading our website so that it will meet new 
Google requirements for searches from mobile devices.  
We also have a new live streaming broadcast of our Sunday 
morning worship services which we have been hearing good 
things about.  Recorded messages will be back up on the 
site soon.

New Lives in Christ

The biggest new feature in our church is that we had over 
20 decisions for Christ in our Vacation Bible School.  That 
is about double of what we usually have.  As I have been 
talking with kids and parents, I am excited to see their 
feedback about these commitments.  A majority of them 
are from other churches, but we have seen some of our kids 
and some of our prospective kids commit to follow Christ.  
That is a new that will never wear off.

For the Journey…

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .



STOPS ON THE JOURNEY

SUNDAY EVENING SCHEDULE

We have something special each Sunday evening this summer.  Mark your calendars early:
June 21     No evening activities. Happy Father’s Day!
June 28     The Collective Mission Trip Send Off Concert
July 5 	   No evening activities. Happy Independence Day!
July 12	   Family Picnic/Music Night
July 19	   To Be Announced
July 26	   Family Movie Night
August 2	  Worship with Sportsman’s Church
August 9	  Night of Music
August 16 Sunday School Outreach
August 23 Bluegrass Band Concert	
August 30 Family Movie Night

ONLINE GIVING

You can now give to Northside Baptist Church through our website, nbcvictoria.org.  It’s safe 
and easy.  You can give once, or set up a recurring schedule of giving.

Go to the My Northside link.  Log in using your email address and password.  Go to the 
“giving” tab, and “click here to give now”.  We are only taking electronic checks as this time, no 
credit cards.  

If you have trouble getting in to My Northside, call Rebecca at 578-1568.  Don’t remember 
your password?  No problem.  Call and we can reset your password to be emailed to you.  The 
software sets your new temporary password, so we can’t even get your informaion.

SUMMER MUSIC CAMP VOLUNTEER MEETING
If you are a volunteer for SMC, no matter what your age, you need to 
come to the meeting June 18 at 6:00pm in Building D.  There will be a 
general meeting and then break-out sessions.  SMC is here!

CAMPS
We still have openings for Sondays Camp for students exiting 7th - 
12th grade and Pre-teen camp for children exiting 3rd - 6th grade.  
You can register for Sondays Camp on our website.  The cost is $250. 
You can download the registration forms for Pre-teen camp from our 
website, or come by the church office to pick them up.  The cost for 
this camp is $255.  If you are making payments on these camps, the 
final payment is due by June 30.

PRAYING FOR THE MUSLIM WORLD 
We will be joining the largest ongoing international call for Christians 
to pray for the Muslim world beginning June 18.  Go to our website at 
nbcvictoria.org for a link to the prayer guide.

THE COLLECTIVE CONCERT
The Collective will be leaving on their mission trip to Memphis soon.  
They will be presenting a concert before they leave on Sunday, June 
28, at 6:00pm in the Worship Center.  These students have been hard 
at work preparing for this trip.  Let’s show our support. 

Sunday 
Evenings



THE RECORD SPEAKS.::SHORTLINES::.

We welcome these new folks to the community of Northside. There’s 
room for everyone ‘round here.

NEW FACES AT 
NORTHSIDE

CHILDREN’S CALENDAR:  Look for it in Building A this 
Sunday.  Lots of fun stuff to do with your kids this summer.

HAPPY AGERS: You will meet at Barbara Sutter’s home next 
week, June 24.  The address is 303 Milton.

WOMEN OF GRACE:  You will not meet on July 4.  Next 
meeting will be August 1.

JUNE 21:  There will be no evening activities on June 21 so you 
can spend time with your father.

SUMMER MUSIC CAMP:  This musical camp for children 
begins next week.  You can help with sponsorships and prayer.  
Children and volunteers will be here from 9 - 3 everyday next 
week learning a musical and so much more.  The performance 
will be Friday, June 26, at 5:00pm in the Worship Center.

SUMMER BOOK CLUB:  The second book is If You Will Ask 
by Oswald Chambers.  Meet to discuss on July 2 at 6:30pm at 9 
Jade Dr.

LIVE STREAMING:  You can now watch Northside’s 10:45am 
Sunday service live on our website - nbcvictoria.org.  Just click 
the “Worship” tab.  As you will see, we have a new look to our 
website.  We are working on restoring the past sermons.

SOCIAL MEDIA:  Along with our website, we have a facebook 
page, we are on Twitter, and Instagram.  Follow all the 
happenings here:
Facebook
	 facebook.com/nbcvictoria
Instagram
	 nbcvictoria; worshipnbcvictoria (music & worship); 	
	 northside_children (children’s ministry); 		
	 nsydestudents (student ministry)
Twitter
	 @nbcvictoria
or go to our website and click the icons!

HEARING IMPAIRED:  If you are having trouble hearing in 
the Worship Service, visit the Welcome Center.  We have some 
radios that you can tune to 107.5 FM to better hear the service.

CHOIR:  Worship Choir has a summer break, but rehearsals 
begin again on August 5.  That is a great time to try out the 
choir.  Everyone is invited.  

SYMPATHY TO AND PRAYERS FOR:  Jack Green on the 
death of his brother, Robert Jolet on the death of his mother, 
the family of Ruth Daffern on her death, the family of Edward 
Campbell on his death, the family of Philip Guittard on his 
death, and the family of Charles Shelton on his death.  We join 
together as a family of faith and pray as we celebrate Christ’s 
gift of eternal life.

We were having a problem in my previous church.  
We had just started Upward Basketball (a non-
competitive, Christian instructional league for 
children).  People were having a hard time grasping 
how this children’s basketball league was different. 
...read more at nbcvictoria.org/blog

THE PASTOR’S BLOG

June 7	 480	

June 14	 414

June 7	 584

June 14	 477

Received June 7
Budget Receipts:	 33,739.65
Designated & Other:	 4,968.93
Total Weekly Receipts:	 38,708.58

Received June 14
Budget Receipts:	 22,020.15
Designated & Other:	 3,726.25
Total Weekly Receipts:	 25,746.40

Year-to-Date Need:	 1,119,756.00
Year-to-Date Received:	 1,057,729.11

Continuing His Vision 
Received to date:	 1,823,291.02	
	

MINISTRY ACTION PLAN	

BIBLE STUDY	 WORSHIP

Jett & Jacci McFalls
Faith & Rylee



NORTHSIDE
STAFF

Tim Williams	 Senior Pastor
		  timwilliams@nbcvictoria.org

Mickey Ewing	 Assistant Pastor
		  mickeyewing@nbcvictoria.org

Mike Baker	 Pastor of Students & Recreation
		  mikebaker@nbcvictoria.org

Dean Meade	 Discipleship Pastor
		  deanmeade@nbcvictoria.org

Tom Smith	 Worship Pastor
		  tomsmith@nbcvictoria.org
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BAPTIST CHURCH

4100 North Laurent
Victoria, Texas 77901
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Sundays
10:45am Worship
9:30am Sunday School Groups
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